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January 8, 2021 
 
Dear Pearl River School Community, 
 
We are looking forward to resuming in-person instruction in our hybrid model on Monday, January 11th.   
As we resume in-person instruction, please continue to take all of the necessary precautions as recommended 
and required by our plan to prevent the spread of the COVID-19 virus.  Please also remember to complete the 
daily screening form. 
 
Yesterday, we were notified of two new positive cases and one new positive case today of COVID-19 in the 
District: two students at PRHS, and one student at Lincoln Avenue School. No further action is needed as a 
result of these cases as none of these individuals have been in school during their infectious period.  

We will continue to keep our school community informed regarding how this virus is impacting our 
schools.  

I know you join me in wishing our students and staff a quick and complete recovery. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dr. Marco F. Pochintesta 
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